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PHASE 9 NEARS THE FINISH LINE
This month, the Habitat homes got even closer to
finished at Stratton Flats! The first two buildings had
carpet installed and finishes such as mirrors, bath
hardware, and MEP trim installed. The team finished
interior trim and cabinet installation on BLDG 7. Drywall
was completed on BLDG 8 and flooring installation began.
In June, the team will concentrate on final touches for
the first two buildings. We will also be working on getting
the reaming trim, countertops and flooring installed on
buildings 7 & 8. Its such a fun and rewarding part of our
building cycle and we are eager to get these 8 homes
ready for families this summer!
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LANDSCAPING SHINES ON PHASE 9
The team has also been working hard to make the
exteriors of the home as beautiful as the interiors.
This month, Plantivity donated all of the trees and
shrubs for the project and they were installed by hard
working volunteers. Plantivity has been a generous
partner in Habitat Vail Valley’s mission for over a
decade, donating over 100 trees and 300 shrubs to
the Stratton Flats and Grace Avenue projects. Sod was
also delivered and installed from Rivendell
Distribution with a very generous donation as well.
We are so thankful for our partners Plantivity and
Rivendell Distribution for helping make our exteriors
beautiful and keep our costs down! We are excited to
finish landscaping in time for summer in Gypsum!

THANK 
YOU!

Phase 9 Future Homeowners pose in front 
of one of Plantivity’s beautiful trees

Volunteers from Breck Grand Vacation install 
shrubs donated from Plantivity
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This month, Adam’s Way started to look like a Habitat community ready for families! The team completed the
exterior painting of all 8 buildings. Nottingham Excavation began final grading operations and site facilities
such as the work trailer, were removed. They also were able to install the curb and gutter for the main road,
Adam’s Way, as well as laying road base. The road will be ready for asphalt early in June and the remaining
hardscapes will be installed later in the month. Finishing touches on the interiors of the units also took place
such as drywall and paint touchup and installation of the exterior heat pumps. The homes are looking great
and will be ready for families this summer!

The houses are looking like homes

PAINTING AND PAVING PREP
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